
      News from Mrs.VanderWall’s 
3rd Grade 

October 5, 2018 

Reading:  We finished Edward and took the 
Reading Counts Quiz.  I loved watching the reaction 
as Edward was reunited with his first owner.  
Next week, we will be studying bats.  We’ll be 
using informational books to learn about bats and 
reviewing some important non-fiction reading 
strategies.  

Writing: This week we developed our stories with 
details that show the reader where the stories is 
happening.  We used our senses to describe things 
we hear, see, taste, smell, and feel.  Next week, we 
will develop with our emotions and add transitional 
words.

Science: Will begin in the spring Social Studies: We are learning the natural and 
human characteristics of Michigan.

Word Study:: Next week is mentor 
sentence week.  We will be reviewing 
subject and predicate and learning 
commas in a series.

Math: We continue to find the answers to 
multiplication and division by using strategies.  These 
are equal groups, arrays, skip counting, and number 
bonds.  Please practice facts at home!  We have 
learned: 2, 5, 10, 9, 3, and 4. 

Specials Schedule: 

Monday: STEAM 

Tuesday: Art 

Wednesday: Music 

Thursday: Gym 

Friday: Early Release

Other Need to Knows!      

Next early release is Oct. 12.  

Picture Re-takes are Oct. 17. 

Book Fair: Oct 22 

Class blog: mvanderw.edublogs.org 

http://mvanderw.edublogs.org

